
 

 

 
Ref: EA1-GRD-B-IBR-159503  
 
The owner/occupier 
 
 
 
23 February 2018 
 
East Anglia ONE Onshore cable route construction 
 
Ipswich Road closure – From 0700 on 5 March to 1900 on 11 March 2018  
 
Dear Resident 
 
I am writing to you about construction activity in your area in relation to the East Anglia 
ONE offshore windfarm project. The onshore cable route associated with the project is 
approximately 37km (23 miles) in length and is mainly located on farmland with some 
crossings of public highways, footpaths and bridleways. The route runs from a new 
substation in Bramford, around the north of Ipswich to Bawdsey, where it connects to the 
offshore cables. 
 
Where the route crosses the public highway, such as Ipswich Road, the highway will be 
fully closed to enable the works to be undertaken safely, both to the workforce and the 
general public. Ipswich Road will be closed from junction with Woodbridge Road to 
Newbourne Road.  Access to Low Farm campsite will be maintained. An approved 
diversion route will be implemented for the duration of the works as follows:   
 

 East of the closure, the diversion will run via Woodridge Road and Waldringfield 
Road to Newbourne Road.  

 

 West of the closure, the diversion will run via Newbourne Road to Waldringfield 
Road and Woodbridge Road. 

 
I apologise for the inconvenience. A full road closure will enable us to complete the work 
and re-open Ipswich Road as quickly as possible. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Edward Rees 
Community Liaison Officer 
07710 049240 
erees@scottishpower.com 
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